From: Mark Berry [mailto:markberry@jsaarchitects.com] 
Sent: 27 June 2019 16:34
To: Bob Duxbury
Subject: Environment Agency Comments

Dear Bob,

Further to our conversation earlier, I cannot find a comment from the EA that closes this off but you can conclude from the attached documents that the matter has been satisfactorily addressed:

1. Letter from EA dated 23 October
1. Preceding e-mail exchange between EA and Peter Brett
1. Copy of drawing no. PL-127 
1. Letter from Peter Brett to the EA dated 2 November 2018
1. Note of meeting held between us on 7 November 2018

I am trying to find out whether PBA ever got a response from the EA to their letter of 2 November but I am hoping that the attached is sufficient for now.

Kind regards,


Mark Berry
BA (Hons), DMS, Dip DBE, MRTPI
Director of Planning
 
for and behalf of
 jsa        
  jsa planning
                       
tavistock house, waltham road,
woodlands park, maidenhead,
       berkshire, sl6 3nh
 
        01628 828241 
 mob.     07711 030839
        markberry@jsaarchitects.com  
        www.jsaarchitects.com
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